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Our Topic  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9-NlZH_HcOw


What is Happening in Nursery? 

Music  Every Wednesday 

The children have been learning new nursery rhymes 

and songs. They have been taking turns to explore 

some basic instruments to learn how it is played.  

PE 

 

 

Every Wednesday 

The children have been playing social games focusing 

on listening and responding to instructions and games 

that require skills to negotiate space in a safe manner 

when moving around. They are using vocabulary such 

as big and small to compare their steps when moving 

around. They are learning to move in a range of ways 

e.g. jumping, hopping, balancing, skipping, running, 

walking… 

Portuguese  

 

 

Every Friday 

The children have been learning a range of Portuguese 

words through song, action and rhyme.  

 



Emotional Well-Being  

Self-Regulation 

  

Ne 

  

 

 

It is Children’s Mental Heath Week with the 

theme ‘My Voice Matters’. Listen out for what we 

will be doing in school during the week. You can 

talk to your child about what games and activities 

we are doing in class! 



Important Information  

Class Fund We would be very grateful if you could donate 50p a 

week to our Nursery fund to enable us to buy resources for cooking, 

making playdough and gardening as part of our learning experiences.  

Thank you in advanced for your kind support! 

Mrs Cummings, Ms Lazaroo & Ms Gana 

The Nursery Team                                                                                           

Our website is full of what’s happening at our school! Do check 

it out at http://www.st-marys.rbkc.sch.uk/  

http://www.st-marys.rbkc.sch.uk/

